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Remaining examination of the odd semester successfully started in JMI 

Examination for remaining papers of odd semester started today in Jamia Millia Islamia(JMI). 

The university successfully conducted examination for 4 Post Graduate courses-- MA in 
Educational Planning & Administration, M.Ed.,  MA in Culture, Media and Governance and 
Master in Tourism and Travel Management(MTTM) today. 

Exams for three courses were held in the morning shift while MTTM’s exam was held in the 
afternoon. 

Teachers at examination centres welcomed the examinees to boost their moral. Banners were 
also put up near the examination centres with best of luck and welcome messages. 

The exams were postponed and winter vacations were declared on December 14, 2019.  The 
university reopened after winter vacations on 6th January 2020. 

The students appearing in odd-semester examinations are again advised to come to the university 
as per scheduled date of their examination displayed at www.jmi.ac.in & www.jmicoe.in .  
  
University once again request parents of the students to ensure that their ward(s) appear in the 
examination on the given date.  
  
Students are also advised to regularly visit the official websites 
( www.jmi.ac.in & www.jmicoe.in ) for updates to avoid any confusion arising due to rumours 
and wrong communication on social media. 
  
Students can call "Jamia help desk" No. 011-26981717 Extn.1408/7647989611 from 10:00 am to 
5.00 pm (Monday to Friday)for any query related to exam schedule.  
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